From: Holly Erdman

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)

Subject: CU-20-00003 Carey

Date: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 1:41:29 PM
Kelly,

Since the applicant states that there will be no use of the well on site or any septic system, public
health has no further comments or concerns with the project at this time.

Thank you,

Holly Erdman
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